
Mr. P. J. Howell 
Director of Services 
Environment Department 
Fingal County Council 
P.O. Box 174 
County Hall 
Swords 
Fingal 
,Co. Dublin 

I 
I 
I 
I 

I 

18 November 2008 

I note the contents of your letter and am to advise that the Agency expects the additional 
information to be submitted to the Agency no later than 3 1" January 2009. 
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Eastht Chaislehn Bhaile Shehin 
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T: +353 53 916 0600 
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LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

re: Notice pursuant to Articles 24 anti 25 of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, 
2004, in respect of an application to the Agency for a waste licence by Fingal County Council 
for a proposed landfill at Nevitt, Lusk, County Dublin 

Dear Mr. Howell 

Thank you for your letter of 12'h November received by the Agency on 17th November in reply to 
the Agency's notification of 1 7th October 2008, as referenced above. 

Yours sincerely 

Patric@olan 
Programme Manager 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use 


